Carson City Library Display by John Walter





John Walter and Stan Cronwall traveled to Carson City on Jan. 2, 2016, to fill two display cases with stamp collecting material, as illustrated above. The display cases are in the front hallway as you enter the library. No one can enter the library without seeing the displays. While setting up the material we were approached by several library users asking about stamp collecting. Some made a comment about "I used to collect as a child," or, "I inherited a small collection and don't know what to do with it." We offered suggestions and gave information about our twice monthly meetings. **Dave Gehringer** and his wife visited the library a few days after the display was up. He remarked how "professional and interesting it looked with the various material." The display was removed on Feb. 1. We hope to reserve the space for another month later in the year.

Vassar Post Office Display



John Walter and Stan Cronwall also supply the Vassar Post Office with display material every two months. The two locked display cases are immediately before the clerk's desks with the patrons forming a line right in front of the displays. The local patrons can't help but look at the display.

The picture needs to be taken at an angle as the lights above produce a glare even when a flash is used.

The display case on the left has an assortment of early Washington stamps on cover (for President's Day on Feb. 15.) The display case on the right has various New Year's commemorative stamps.

If any member is interested in helping with stamp displays around town, please see John or Stan.